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MEMO 
 
FROM: Associate Registrar, East Africa   

TO:     All Students, School of Nursing and Midwifery – Nairobi Campus 

     All Residents, Medical College – Nairobi Campus 

     All Students, Graduate School of Media and Communications – Nairobi Campus 

DATE:  April 15, 2019 

COPY:    Deans, Programme Heads and Directors, Manager, Academic Programmes – 

PGME, Executive Officer - GSMC.   

SUBJECT: Counselling Services for Students and Residents 

 
 
 
I wish to notify you that psychological counselling services are available to you at the Kenya 
Association of Professional Counselling (KAPC). The University will cover the cost of this 
professional student support service for a maximum of six visits per case per academic year.  
 
In order to maintain confidentiality, you will need to personally book an appointment to see a 
Counsellor for required service on telephone number: 0721296912 or on e-mail: 
mercyn@kapc.or.ke. You will be required to identify yourself using your Student ID. 
 
KAPC is located on: 
 
2nd Floor, Kalson Towers 
Off Parklands Road 
Opposite MP Shah Hospital  
 
If you have any questions about this service please contact me on mobile number 0780202051. 


